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Alexander Tsaliuk 
Moscow 
 
Dearest Sasha, 
 
     I am honored to take this opportunity to thank you for your most excellent contribution to the glorious 
success of the ‘Night’ Holocaust Memorial concerts that took place at the Russian Kaliningrad Dome on 
January 27th, and at the St. John’s Church in Vilnius, Lithuania on January 29th, 2019. 
     
     Without your presence – the events would not be the same. You added so much to everything and I 
will be forever grateful. Your choir performed exceptionally well. 
 
      The two concerts left both audiences with an unforgettable artistic experience of the highest quality. 
 
     I believe that both Elie Wiesel and Leib Glantz would be very proud of the manner in which we 
presented their most important contributions to mankind. 
 
          I look forward to your participation in the upcoming concerts that are planned for London, Prague, 
Hannover, Riga, New York, Florida, and Santiago, Chile. Possible future venues should include Israel, 
Manchester, and Toronto. 
 
     And a big thank you for the wonderful time you devoted to Katty, Patricia, Joseph and myself in 
Moscow. You gave us a treat and a real taste of Moscow. I look forward to hosting you in Florida. 
 
     Please give my warmest regards to Galina and to Cantor Yossi Malovany. Warmest greetings to your 
lovely wife and daughter. 
 
     Thank you for everything! You are a dear friend! 
 
     Yours truly, 
 
Jerry 
 
Dr. Jerry Glantz, Director 
The ‘Night’ Holocaust Project 
               A non-profit organization 

 
 
 
 


